
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

January 23, 1963
US Embassy West Germany Airgram A-1566,
'Franco-German Cooperation in Nuclear Field'

Citation:

"US Embassy West Germany Airgram A-1566, 'Franco-German Cooperation in Nuclear
Field'", January 23, 1963, Wilson Center Digital Archive, NARA, RG 59, Central Decimal
Files, box 3041, 951.80262a/1-2363. Contributed to NPIHP by Bill Burr.
https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/177753

Summary:

In a follow up report to an airgram from December 28, 1962, the U.S. embassy in Bonn
determined that the French and the Germans were considering building a reprocessing
plant at the Karlsruhe nuclear complex.
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